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Los Angeles County Updates 2022 Election Administration Plan 

LOS ANGELES – Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean C. Logan announced 
the updated 2022 Election Administration Plan (EAP) based on feedback from public comments. 

The initial public review and comment period was open from March 9 through March 23. During this 
time, the RR/CC conducted two virtual public hearings to present the EAP and to receive additional 
public feedback and comments. 

The updated 2022 EAP is available for review and to receive additional public comments on 
LAVOTE.GOV/EAP. Public comments will be accepted through April 15.  

The EAP communicates the RR/CC’s strategies and plans to administer elections under the California 
Voter's Choice Act including voter education and outreach, recruiting and selecting Vote Center and 
Ballot Drop Box locations, staffing logistics, multilingual services, and security and contingency plans. 

The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 
records management and election services in a fair, accessible, and transparent manner. For more 
information, visit LAVOTE.GOV and follow us on Twitter @LACountyRRCC.  
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